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Happy New Year and many blessings to you all 

for 2013!  We have enjoyed just resting this past week as 

we had a very busy Christmas season of singing.  We 

praise God for protecting us as we travelled and keeping 

us all healthy.  In addition to our regular nursing home 

singing schedule, we kicked off our first of 8 Christmas 

singing events with a concert on November 11 and 

finished with our last concert on Dec. 30.  Taylor was 

home from college and able to join us for our last 2 

Christmas concerts, and it’s always a blessing to have all 

4 kids sing together with us again.  I’m sure our days are 

numbered for that.    

 

We spent much of October and November preparing and 

shopping for our big Truth Singers Christmas party held 

on Dec. 6.  We are so thankful to God for all His 

provisions in providing sponsors in order for all our 

Truth Singers and staff workers to receive gifts.  Thank 

you to all of you who took part in sponsoring a special 

needs adult!  It was an amazing evening as we had 100 

Truth Singers attend, 60 staff workers, and about 300 

people in all fill the church gymnasium.   We especially 

enjoyed singing Silent Night with all the Truth Singers as 

we turned off the lights and they lit up the room with 

their new glow necklaces.  We are so grateful for the 

opportunity God has given us to minister to these 

incredible individuals, and we thank you for sharing and 

taking part in this ministry with us. 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

   

Praises and Prayers: 
 

Praise for good weather, travel, and health as 

we had many concerts in December 

 

Pray for renewed strength, wisdom, and 

vision for ministry 

 

Pray as we resume FCA on January 16 and 

Truth Singers January 17 

 

Pray for creativity for Scott as he works in 

the studio writing/recording new songs 

 

Pray for encouragement and daily strength 

for the elderly in the many nursing 

homes/assisted living places we go to 

 

Pray as we marriage mentor another couple 

 

Pray for opportunities and boldness to share 

the Gospel of Jesus Christ with others  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Financial Concerns: 

 

Our ministry has grown tremendously over the past 
few years, but our financial support has pretty 
much stayed the same.  We continue to be in need 
of more monthly support in order to successfully 
manage our expanding Truth Singers and FCA 
groups, concert/equipment needs, ministry taxes, 
and to cover travelling and personal, family 
expenses.  We appreciate the special year-end gifts 
we received and all our monthly supporters.  Thank 
you for considering how you may also be a part of 
our ministry to share Christ’s love with others.   

 

 

2012 contribution receipts for tax purposes 

have been enclosed. Receipts are required for 

gifts $250 or more.  If you would still like a 

receipt and did not receive one, please let us 

know and we would be happy to send you 

one.  All gifts given to SKMM are tax-

deductible.  Thank you for partnering with 

us!  We are blessed by your support.   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Scott Kaczinski Music Ministries, Inc. 
Life Ministry:  To Families & Marriages, To the Elderly, To the Special Needs, To Students through FCA 
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From left to right:  Fellowship of 

Christian Athletes ice breaker game, 

Truth Singer sponsors passing out 

Christmas gifts, our family concert in 

Letts, IA, Truth Singers posing in 

their new Santa hats,  and Scott with 

our friend Dorothy at a nursing home. 


